
EPD Watershed Protection Branch 

Notice of Public Meetings for the Revisions to Georgia’s 

Statewide Nonpoint Source Management Plan 

This notice is to announce that the Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) Watershed 

Protection Branch will be holding five workshops at various locations. These meetings are to 

review and discuss proposed changes to Georgia’s Statewide Nonpoint Source Management Plan 

document. 

1. Friday, March 29, 2019 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm at 152 N. Main Street, Dawson 

 

2. Monday, April 1, 2019 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm at Oconee County Civic Center, 

2661 Hog Mountain Rd., Watkinsville 

 

3. Tuesday, April 2, 2019 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm at Gordon County Agriculture 

Service Center, 1282 GA-53 Spur, Calhoun 

 

4. Wednesday, April 10, 2019 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm at Susan Shipman 

Environmental Learning Center, 1 Conservation Way, Brunswick 

 

5. Friday, April 19, 2019 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm at EPD Tradeport Training 

Room, 4244 International Parkway, Suite 114, Atlanta 

The purpose of these meetings is to provide the public and stakeholders with opportunity to learn 

about and provide comments and input on changes to this document. A copy of the current 

version of Georgia’s Statewide Nonpoint Source Management Plan document, the draft updated 

Statewide Nonpoint Source Management Plan, and a summary of proposed changes to the Plan, 

can be found at https://epd.georgia.gov/watershed-protection-branch-technical-guidance. 

EPD will consider the discussions held and comments received during the stakeholder process 

for the revisions of this document. Please share this information with persons who may be 

interested. To insure their consideration, written comments should be received on or before April 

26, 2019. 

Written comments may be sent to EPDComments@dnr.ga.gov or mailed to Environmental 

Protection Division, Watershed Protection Branch, Nonpoint Source Program, Suite 1462 East, 2 

Martin Luther King, Jr., Dr., Atlanta, GA 30334. If you choose to e-mail your comments, please 

include the words “NPS Plan” in the subject line to help ensure that your comments will be 

forwarded to the correct staff. 


